Britto, John
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From: ipritsker@rogers.com T
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To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca; Racco, Sandra CW (P o 4
Subject: proposed development on 3000 Bathurst st (PH)-I" {=

ITEM '4—‘
hello,

[ am writing this email with a deep concern and worry about the new proposed development on 9000 Bathurst st.

This project will make a tremendous impact on the neighbourhood traffic, which is very bad in that area as is...
Congestion, increase in population (17 storeys building plus commercial units!!!!)...I don't think this area can take anymore
people and cars. Parking is a big problem, streets are full of cars, visitors cars parked everywhere and blocking the

driveways!

! [ivg within 1 km from Thornhill Woods Public school, it takes me 25 min in the morning to get to school and back, it's
EI"arggbsfgl.mol is full, portables everywhere with no washrooms. When it is -30, kids have to go to another building for the
bathroom through outside....

This area is FULL. The planning department must think about infrastructure too, roads, traffic, schools!!!

And who will benefit from this project??.... of course, the developer willlll

The zone was low density residential...family neighbourhoaod....let's keep it this way!!!

thank you in advance,

Inessa Pritsker




